# TEST. ENGLISH. 1º E.S.O. 1ª EVALUACIÓN. READING COMPREHENSION. NAME \_\_\_\_\_

No

## 1. READ the following text.

Mr Robinson works at British Leyland, a car factory in *Coventry*. This morning he is <u>feeling</u> very happy. Spring is his favourite <u>season</u>. At weekends he plays *cricket* in the park. In winter he plays football. He likes it but he prefers cricket. He is a <u>member</u> of the Coventry Cricket Club. Not all the members of the club are English. Coventry has many people from India and the Caribbean and many of the members of the club are from these <u>places</u>.

Mr Robinson never <u>arrives</u> at work <u>before</u> his friend Bill. Bill lives in the centre of the city and he likes <u>walking</u> and reading the <u>newspaper</u> before he <u>begins</u> his work. Here <u>comes</u> Fred! Fred <u>works</u> with Bill and Mr Robinson. He is seventeen years old. Mr Robinson likes Fred very much.

At one o'clock people in the factory stop for <u>lunch</u>. Mr Robinson goes to the <u>canteen</u>. He likes having lunch there because he can <u>see</u> his friend Alan. "No", says Mr Robinson. He doesn't like <u>darts</u> but Alan likes them very much.

At half past four Mr Robinson goes home. He goes into the living room and turns on the television. He likes watching "Sportsnight", a programme about different sports. It is his favourite programme.

At ten o'clock he goes to sleep.

Owen Thompson. A Day in the Life of the Robinsons. Alhambra, Adapted.

#### VOCABULARY

VOCADOLAN			
Feeling: sintiéndose. Works: trabajo.	Places: lugares.	Newspaper: periódico.	
Season: Estación.	Arrives: llega.	Begins: empieza.	
Canteen: bar.			
Prefers: prefiere.	Before: antes.	Comes: viene.	See:
ver.			
Member: Miembro.	Walking: Pasear.	Lunch: comida.	
Darts: dardos.			

### 2. Answer with SHORT ANSWERS.

- 1. Is Mr. Robinson in the canteen at one o'clock?.
- 2. Is he happy tonight?.
- 3. Is the Summer his favourite season?.
- 4. Are the members of the club English?.
- 5. Is he a member of a cricket club?.
- 6. Is Mr. Robinson seventeen years old?.
- 7. Is he at home at half past four?.
- 8. Is "Sportsnight" his favourite programme?

3. Find, in the text, SYNONYMS for these words.			
1. Saturday & Sunday:	5. Restaurant:		
2. It's very cold in:	6. Loves:		
3. Town:	7. House:		
4. Food:	8. Looking:		
4. Rewrite these sentences into the INTERROGATIVE form.			

1. This morning he is feeling very happy.

- 2. Not all the members of the club are English.
- 3. Spring's his favourite season.
- 4. It is his favourite programme.

Mr Robinson works at British Leyland, a car factory in *Coventry*. This morning he is feeling very happy. Spring is his favourite season. At weekends he plays *cricket* in the park. In winter he plays football. He likes it but he prefers cricket. He is a member of the Coventry Cricket Club. Not all the members of the club are English. Coventry has many people from India and the Caribbean and many of the members of the club are from these places.

Mr Robinson never arrives at work before his friend Bill. Bill lives in the centre of the city and he likes walking and reading the newspaper before he begins his work. Here comes Fred! Fred works with Bill and Mr Robinson. He is seventeen years old. Mr Robinson likes Fred very much.

At one o'clock people in the factory stop for lunch. Mr Robinson goes to the *canteen*. He likes having lunch there because he can see his friend Alan. "No", says Mr Robinson. He doesn't like darts but Alan likes them very much.

At half past four Mr Robinson goes home. He goes into the living room and turns on the television. He likes watching "Sportsnight", a programme about different sports. It is his favourite programme.

At ten o'clock he goes to sleep.

Owen Thompson. A Day in the Life of the Robinsons. Alhambra, Adapted.

#### VOCABULARY

VOCABULARI			
Feeling: sintiéndose. Works: trabajo.	Places: lugares.	Newspaper: periódico.	
Season: Estación. Canteen: bar.	Arrives: llega.	Begins: empieza.	
Prefers: prefiere. ver.	Before: antes.	Comes: viene.	See:
Member: Miembro. Darts: dardos.	Walking: Pasear.	Lunch: comida.	

### 5. Answer the following questions.

- 1. Where does Bill live?.
- 2. How old is Fred?.
- 3. Where does Mr. Robinson go at one o'clock?.
- 4. When does he go home?.
- 5. What time does he go to sleep?.
- 6. What is his favourite season?.
- 7. Who is Fred?.

8. What is Mr. Robinson's favourite programme?.

6. Find, in the text, OPPOSITES for these words.				
1. Night:	5. Finish:			
2. Summer:	6. Enemy:			
3. Those:	7. Turns off:			
4. Running:	8. Equal:			
- Downite these conteness into the NECATIVE form				

## 7. Rewrite these sentences into the NEGATIVE form.

1. He is a member of the Coventry Cricket Club.

2. Mr. Robinson's seventeen years old.

3. Spring's his favourite season.

# 8. FIND, in the text...

5 VERBS	5 ADJECTIVES	5 NOUNS (No proper)